October 1, 1973

Miss Gladys Kilarjian

141 Beach 137th sStreet

Belle Harbor, New York 11694
Dear Miss Kilarjian:

We are most grateful for the ceramic pieces you
donated to the Diocese of the Armenian Church, The

original pieces proved very valuable, assuring approximately
$500 in income for the Church.
We appreciate your generosity and thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Directar
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